
DATE: April 21, 2020
TO: Citrus College Students
FROM: Martha A. McDonald, Ed.D., Vice President of Student Services

Arvid Spor, Ed.D., Vice President of Academic Affairs
RE: Summer Session 2020

We at Citrus College hope that you and those close to you are in good health and remain that way as we head 
toward the summer months.

This update is to inform you that Citrus College will continue to deliver classes and student support services 
remotely during the summer 2020 session. Current students will receive their registration appointments beginning 
April 27, 2020, and registration begins May 11, 2020. The online schedule of classes for the summer 2020 session 
is now available. 

You are invited to use the new plan and register for classes feature in the my.citruscollege.edu portal. This option 
will take you to a new and improved version of WingSpan where you can view your registration status, create a 
plan for the upcoming term, search the class schedule and catalog, and register for classes on your appointment 
date.

If you need help selecting your classes, please schedule an appointment with an academic counselor as services 
will continue to be offered remotely. 

Information regarding fall classes and registration will be made available in the near future. Thank you for your 
continued patience and support.

https://my.citruscollege.edu/launch-task/all/class-schedule-search
https://my.citruscollege.edu/task/all/plan-and-register
https://my.citruscollege.edu/
https://www.citruscollege.edu/stdntsrv/counsel/Pages/ApptSchedule.aspx

